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c.c  AMO and all Ontario Municipalities. 
 

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario,     November 23, 2020 
Queen’s Park Legislative Building  
1 Queen’s Park, Room 281  
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1   
premier@ontario.ca 
 
Dear Honourable Doug Ford; 
 
Please be advised the Council of the Township of Huron-Kinloss at its regular 
meeting held on November 16, 2020 passed the following resolution; 

 
Re: Copy of Resolution #723 
 
Motion No. 723 
Moved by: Ed McGugan   Seconded by: Carl Sloetjes 
 
THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby supports the Township of Lake of 
Bays in asking the Provincial government to consider an amendment to Bill 124 to make 
it a requirement that the building contractor name be disclosed and that the contractor 
must provide proof of insurance, thus providing greater accountability and responsibility 
and ensuring that municipalities will not bear the burden alone and FURTHER directs 
staff to forward a copy of this resolution to the Premier of Ontario, AMO and all Ontario 
Municipalities. 
 
Carried 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Lush 
Deputy Clerk 
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